
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday April 13, 2017 

 

 

Dear County of St. Paul, 

 

St. Paul Regional High School will attend the Skills Canada Alberta Provincial Competition in 

Edmonton on Tuesday May 9 – Thursday May 11, 2017.  High school students begin their 

journey with Skills Canada either with either a Regional or Qualifying Skills Canada 

Competition, or through in-school selection for skill areas not offered in their region. Post-

Secondary students apply to compete, with a reference from their technical institute.  There are 

34 different disciplines that will have competitions occurring at Skills Canada this year, for more 

info visit their website: http://www.skillsalberta.com/ 

 

I know that the County of St. Paul supports teams that compete at the Provincial level in athletics 

and we would like to apply for the same funding for our CTS students who qualified at a 

Regional competition at Portage College in Lac La Biche and will now represent the North East 

and St. Paul at this years’ provincial competition.   We have five students and four teachers 

going to the competition in five different disciplines.  We have one student competing in 

Carpentry, one student competing in Welding, one student competing in Hairstyling, one student 

competing in Baking and one student competing in Culinary Arts.  We would like to apply for 

the provincial funding to help us cover the expenses of sending 9 students and coaches for that 

competition.  If there is any paper work that needs to be filled out, please let us know. 

 

I know that the County has supported us in the past in athletic teams advancing to provincials, 

and we appreciate any support you can give. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at St. Paul Regional High School @ 780-645-4491 or by email 

hank_smid@sperd.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Hank Smid 

Athletic Director 

St. Paul Regional High School 
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